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Dear Mr. Allan:

Thank you for your letter of April 11 in regard
to the NRC regulatory review of DEC's radiation control
program on May 9 or May 10. I have asked Harry H. Hovey,
Director, Division of Air to meet with your representa-
tives.

If my schedule permits, I will also meet with your
representatives on May 10.

)
Mr. James M. Allan

Acting Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1

631 Park Avenue

King Of Prussia, Pennsylvania 192406

’ incerely,

. Williams

8305190014 830428 < P
PDR STPRG ESONY




